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LINCOLNSHIRE   WOMEN’S   GOLF   ASSOCIATION 

 

 
MINUTES of the Executive Committee Meeting held “virtually” on 18

th
 January 2021 

 

Present: 

 

Mrs Sheilah Mitchell (Chairman)   Mrs Cindy Ireland (President/Treasurer)   

Mrs Gilly Grant (Captain)               Ms. Sophie Beardsall (Vice-Captain) 

Mrs. Birdie Dawson (Past Captain)   Mrs. Kathryn Johnson (Secretary) 

Mrs Dawn Cunnington (Competition Secretary)       Mrs. Helen Long (South Representative) 

Mrs. Terry McCarthy (Handicap Adviser)  Miss. Angela Scurr (MNR Rep) 

Mrs Margaret Yelland (Central Representative) Mrs. Margaret Jacobs (SS Assessor) 

Mrs Helen Grinham (North Representative)  Mrs. Polly Brettle (League Secretary) 

 

Due to the Coronavirus “lock down” the meeting was held over the Internet.  The Chairman opened the 

meeting by welcoming everyone on line.  

 

1) Apologies:   Clare Welfare, Elaine Lilley 

 

 2) Minutes of the Previous Meeting: 
The Minutes, having been circulated, were approved and “signed” by the Chairman. 

 

3) Matters Arising:  
We still have not had any candidates for the Junior Organiser post.  Unfortunately, Jayne Crooks had 

stated that she did not want to continue running the Chicks.   

Confirmation that the Mary Roberts Trophy held by Tilly Kedzlie had been found. 

 

After discussion with Polly it was agreed to make the handicap limit 20.4 to play in the handicap league. 

 

4) Correspondence: 

 

There was no correspondence. 

 

 

As the meeting was restricted to 40 minutes and as no county golf was taking place there were no Officers 

Reports. 

 

5)   AOB 

 

A discussion took place regarding the new software package, Golf Genius that was being promoted by 

England Golf.   Margaret Jacobs confirmed that the LVLGA would like to use the software and had the 

agreement of the LVLGA Committee to pay £250 towards the annual fee.  This was gratefully accepted. 

 

After discussion, it was agreed to keep the Competition fees the same, even though we would have to pay 

for each transaction made through Golf Genius.  This was proposed by Cindy Ireland and seconded by 

Terry Macarthy. 
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Margaret Jacobs asked if, in the next newsletter, we could ask for team players to play in the Vets A and B 

Team matches. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The meeting closed at 10:40 and the next meeting to be confirmed at a later date.    

 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………..   Date ………………………… 

 

 


